
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 9th February 2024 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

Half Term 

12—19 February 

 

~ TERM 4 ~ 
 

19/02/24—28/03/24 
 
 

Week 1 
 

Monday 19th February 
Staff Development Day—
No children in school 
 
Tuesday 20th February 
3-4.30pm Gurkha Culture 
Club (Level 1) 
 
Wednesday 21st February 
3-4pm Gymnastics Club 
3-3.30pm Y1 Phonics 
Screening check talk to  
Parents  
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 22nd February 
 
Friday 23rd February 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 
 
 

Week 2 
 
 

Monday 26th February 
3-4pm Cheerleading Club 
3-4.30pm Gurkha Culture 
Club (Level 1) 
 
Tuesday 27th February 
 
Wednesday 28th February 
3-4pm Gymnastics Club  
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 29th February 
 
Friday 01st March 
3-4pm Athletics Club 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 
 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Happy Birthday to:  
 

Abrina, Isla-Rose, Stanley, 

Moqadusa, Sarveen, Kayden,  

Olive, Harry & Max T 
 

We hope you have had or still to 

have a wonderful day celebrating. 

SUPERSTARS!  
 
 

This week’s super stars are:  
 

Fatima, Sana, Choysum,  

Kalsome, Maryam, Luca, Ramin, Miksang, 

Abrina, Aisha T, Alrica, Rami, Max C, 

Reeyong, Simran, Lucy, Jacob, Pritika, 

Ella G, Deepson, Aaryash, Amaya,  

Reggie, Alicia , Eddie and Aisha.  
 

WELL DONE AND  

CONGRATULATIONS!  

 HOUSE points   
TERM 3 

The results:  
 

     kearsney:       294 
     Redoubt:          253 
     Burgoyne:       210 
     connaught:    191 

 

Writer of the week 
 

The nominations this week are:  

Zip, Masi, Joy, Niamh, Kayden, 

Reggie and Gia 

 
 

The winner is: Joy 
 

Well Done! 

High School  
Musical 

 

Y5&6 were 
lucky enough to 
see an advance 
performance of 

High School Musical on   
Tuesday this week.   

 

They LOVED it.  Well done to 
everyone who took part, it 

was an amazing               
performance.  

 
 

We would like to thank the 
DOYRMS for inviting us!   

 

Wizard of Oz 
 

Y6 had an amazing day visiting Canterbury 
(by train) to see The Wizard of Oz at the 

Marlowe on 
Thursday.  

 

As ever, they 
made us really 

proud.   
 

Thank you to 
Mrs Gunes, for 
helping with 

transport too! 

Cheerleading 
Children from Y2 and 

Y3 made us very  
proud on Tuesday, 

when they took part 
in a cheerleading 

event!  
They gave everything a go and tried their 

best. They were jumping, balancing and even 
lifting each other up!   

Reading Books 
I don’t like to finish the term with a moan but I’m going to have to.   

We currently have 14 reading books that are missing from our Reading 
scheme.  These books are part of a detailed scheme that match directly 

to the phonemes children are learning. It is essential we have the full 
sets of books to ensure children can access the right books for their 

stage of learning. 
Some books have gone missing but others have been returned to 

school damaged; ripped and soaked with water.  
We have had to replace these books at a cost of £84 (£6 a book).   

As a small school with a very limited budget, it is frustrating to have to 
buy things twice, unnecessarily.  Please look after them.  Thank you.  

Happy Holiday Everyone!  


